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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1052 as introduced, requires all fire chiefs of municipal fire departments, fire protection 

districts, and volunteer fire departments to utilize the National Emergency Response Information 

System (NERIS) to submit incident reports. The measure also requires fire-related burn injuries 

and death reports to be submitted within 48 hours of the incident. 

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1052 requires that certain activity reports regarding city fire departments, charitable 

organizations, and fire protection districts (i.e., Fire Chief) utilize the National Emergency 

Response Information System (NERIS). The measure does not mandate any action or 

expenditure by a state agency. Therefore, the measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal 

impact on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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